
Hillhurst Sunnyside Community Association Letter 

Parking Authority remove eligibility for on-street parking. The ARP states that: "Dwellings in new 
multifamily developments are not to receive parking passes regardless of their off-street parking 
provisions" (ARP Section 3.4.3 #7). 

Community Engagement 

• The applicant's representative presented their proposal at the December 11, 2018 HSPC 
meeting 

• The applicant continues to provide project updates on the Sunnyside Sustainable Living social 
media page (facebook.com/sunnysidegrocery) 

• The applicant presented his vision to approximately 40 participants on the HSCA-hosted Jane's 
Walk on alternative and affordable housing on May 5, 2018 

• The applicant intends and is encouraged to reach out to their immediate neighbours so they are 
informed 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments, 

Hillhurst Sunnyside Planning Committee 
Hillhurst Sunnyside Community Association 

cc: Robert McKercher, Chair, Hillhurst Sunnyside Planning Committee 
Members, Hillhurst Sunnyside Planning Committee 
Lisa Chong, Community Planning Coordinator, Hillhurst Sunnyside Community Association 
Dale Calkins, Senior Policy & Planning Advisor, Ward 7 Councillor's Office 
Circulation Control, Planning & Development, City of Calgary 
Rob Froese 
Brian Horton 
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